From: 2joejc@gmail.com

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano Dunes SVRA
Date: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 10:39:38 AM

Ca State Parks representative,

It has come to our attention that State Parks has been mis lead into a deal with the San Luis
Obispo County Air Pollution Control District (APCD) with false data. And this deal will result
in the phase out of all recreation activities in Oceano Dunes State Vehicular Recreation

Area over the next five years.

We Insist this bad deal responsibly be put on hold until such time that State Parks has real and
accurate information to base it's decision. We expect you to fully obtain and evaluate accurate
data of silica coming from the SVRA due to recreational use. And what percentage occurs
naturally from wind blown particulate and marine biological material coming from the ocean
have on all the air monitoring data?

Properly reported and evaluated, we believe it will be discovered that APCD's motives extend
beyond air quality, rather it is an assault on Californians that do not fit their agenda.

Until accurate data is obtained and evaluated, the Oceano Dunes SVRA should remain open
for use for all Californians.

Thank you,
Joe Cornell

Californian & avid off road recreator

Sent from my iPhone
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